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Two area KS legislators seeking re-election
(KNZA)--Two area Kansas lawmakers are seeking re-election.

State Representatives John Eplee and Randy Garber have both filed for another
two-year term.

Eplee, an Atchison Republican, is currently serving his first term representing the
63rd District which includes Doniphan County and a portion of Atchison County.

Garber, a Sabetha Republican, has represented District 62 since 2011 which
includes Brown and Nemaha Counties along with portions of Atchison and
Jackson Counties.

So far, neither candidate is facing any opposition.

Numerous local, state and national offices are up for election this fall.

Candidates have until noon, June 1st to file.

The primary election will be held August 7th and the general election is
November 6th.
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